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Recommendation
 WHEREAS the Greater Sudbury Sports Hall of Fame Steering
Committee is requesting Council’s approval to waive the
obligations to cover the cost of utilities as part of the lease
agreement to operate the Greater Sudbury Sports Hall of Fame,
and; 

WHEREAS Council, during the 2013 budget, defered the budget
enhancement to the 2014 budget for consideration, and; 

WHEREAS a number of energy retrofits initiatives have been
incorporated in the Gerry McCory Countryside Sports Complex
expansion which has resulted in energy savings; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the City of Greater
Sudbury waive the obligations to cover the utility costs for the
operation of the Greater Sudbury Sports Hall of Fame. 

Finance Implications
 Generally, utility costs are covered by the lessee of the property. As a result of Council's support of this
initiative, the utility costs estimated at $15,000 for the 5,000 square feet of occupied space (Greater
Sudbury Sports Hall of Fame) can be absorbed within the existing operational budget for the Gerry McCory
Countryside Arena Sports Complex due to energy retrofit initiatives incorporated in the facility expansion
such as lighting and mechanical plant upgrades. 

Background
The Greater Sudbury Sports Hall of Fame Steering Committee is continuing their efforts to complete the
Greater Sudbury Sports Hall of Fame.  As part of the 2013 budget process, a budget enhancement option
was prepared for Council’s consideration to waive the obligations to cover the cost of utilities as part of a
lease agreement to operate the Greater Sudbury Sports Hall of Fame at the Gerry McCory Countryside
Sports Complex. (Copy of the 2013 budget option is attached.) The option was to increase the operating
budget at the arena by $15,000 to cover the utility costs.  Council recommended deferring the option to the
2014 budget process. In reviewing the 2012 operating year at the arena, it was determined that the current
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budget can absorb the costs due to energy retrofits initiatives incorporated in the facility expansion such as
lighting and mechanical plant upgrades. A resolution has been prepared for Council’s consideration to
waive the utility costs to operate the Greater Sudbury Sports Hall of Fame.
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